
Thursday 7th March

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands and waters where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 1, 2024

Friday 8th March International Women’s Day

Monday 11th March Labour Day Public Holiday

Tuesday 12th March Welcome Picnic and Mural Opening 3:30pm to 6:30pm

Wednesday 13th March NAPLAN Writing - Yrs 3 and 5

Thursday 14th March School Review - Day 2

Friday 15th March NAPLAN Reading - Yrs 3 and 5

Monday 18th March NAPLAN Conventions of Language - Yrs 3 and 5

Tuesday 19th March School Review - Day 3

Tuesday 19th March NAPLAN Numeracy - Yrs 3 and 5

Friday, 22nd March Parent Helper Session 9am in the staffroom
Ride2School Day

Wednesday 27th March IEP meetings 3:30pm to 7pm

Thursday 28th March IEP meetings 9am to 2pm - last day of Term 1

Friday 29th March Good Friday

Monday 15th April Pupil Free Day

Tuesday 16th April First Day Term 2

Tuesday 16th April School Photos

17th to 19th April Grade 4 to 6 Camp @ Angahook

Reservoir Views Primary School is committed to creating and maintaining a child safe and child-friendly
organisation, where children and young people are safe and feel safe.

All of our Child Safe policies and all other school policies are available on our website: https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

I’d like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for embracing our whole school athletics day yesterday. It was a
lovely day where we were able to embrace our new house names. I’d like to acknowledge Erika Hopcraft for
organising and running the day. It is a massive undertaking to hold whole school events and it ran like a Swiss
clock! We are only five a bit weeks into the school year but Erika has so far organised AFL clinics for the students

https://www.reservoirviewsps.vic.edu.au/policies


and Bike Education sessions are continuing for the next couple of weeks for our year 3 to 6 students, thank you
Erika.

Below are some photos from the day:







I’d also like to remind everyone that the new date for our Welcome Picnic is next Tuesday the 12th of March.



INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY

Happy International Women’s Day! I would like to recognise the amazing women that we have in the Reservoir
Views community. We are committed to empowering women, challenging stereotypes, and fostering an
environment that celebrates diversity and is inclusive of all.



SCHOOL COUNCIL
On Wednesday night, our School Council met for the first time this year. There will be school councillor profiles
commencing in our next school newsletter. Our school council consists of nine members; 6 parent/community
members and 3 school staff members.

Our members are:

Gerard Daley - President

Emma Peel - Vice President

Susan Cooke - Treasurer

Shantelle Ryan

Jian Li

Marianne Hicks

Steve Stafford

Hayriye Ali

Jenny Shaw

I’d like to thank all of our councillors for volunteering their time.

PLAYGROUP

Playgroup is back up and running for
2024.

Thank you to Cassie, one of our school
parents. Cassie will be running
playgroup every Thursday throughout
the school year during the teaching
terms.

Playgroup is free and we welcome our
community to bring along their
preschool aged child/ children for some
fun.



PARENT HELPER TRAINING
Would you like to help in your child’s classroom?

We will be running our parent helpers training session in the staffroom. If you would like to help in your child/rens
classroom please come along to the training session. We will talk about expectations and tasks you could be
doing, booking into rooms and different ways you can help.

To assist in the classrooms, you will need to complete the information session and have a valid Working With
Children’s Check, we will take a copy at the office.
https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants/how-to-apply-1

Dates:

Friday, 22nd March 9am in the staffroom

You only need to attend one of these sessions

I hope everyone enjoys the long weekend.

Kind regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.

https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/individuals/applicants/how-to-apply-1





























